
 

  

Bredon Hill Academy 
Safeguarding and Wellbeing 

Newsletter 
Safeguarding Our Children Together No. 1 

Autumn Term 
2019 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs K Dunkley 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads: Miss D West and Mr S Timpson 

Issue in Focus: Mental Health 

Welcome to the first edition of Bredon Hill Academy’s Safeguarding 
Newsletter. It is hoped, that through a termly newsletter, we can 
keep you up to date with the latest information regarding how we at 
BHA safeguard our students. We will also give you relevant 
information to signpost you in the right direction if you have worries 
or concerns about your child. 

**NEW** Mental Health and Wellbeing page has been launched on 
our school website. This features numerous resources which you may 
find helpful. The webpage can be found by clicking the following link: 

https://www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk/page/?title=Mental+Health+and
+Wellbeing&pid=191 

Overleaf is our Mental Health Pathway illustrating the services we 
can provide if you are worried about your child. 
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GENERAL ON-LINE SUPPORT AVAILABLE: 

There are many issues that may (or may not) arise during the 
teenage years. 

Concerned that your child is anxious or worried?  You might find 
the following website of use: 

www.minded.org.uk/families  

Protecting against the possibility of Child Sexual Exploitation:  
http://paceuk.info/  

Does your child need someone to talk to? Free, online support 
available on the following website: 

www.kooth.com  
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